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From: Dale Kaemingk <dale.kaemingk@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 12:09 PM
To: Contact Council; Dale Kaemingk gmail
Subject: Ordinance 22-006

CAUTION : This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and attachments. 

Snohomish County Council Members   

Ordinance 22-006 

I want to express my support of Ordinance 22-006. 

As you are aware, housing is very expensive in Snohomish County. I believe that passing this 
ordinance will help multigenerational families support each other by living near each other.   It is my 
opinion that allowing more flexibility regarding ADU’s will give County residents much needed housing 
choices and income options. 

I also support allowing ADU’s to be more than 100 feet from the primary residence.  In addition, I 
support allowing ADU’s to be located on properties smaller than 5 acres.  I do not believe that adding 
one ADU per rural property causes urban sprawl.   

Passing this ordinance will help many families for years to come and will also address housing 
affordability issues that are so prevalent in our County.  

Dale Kaemingk 
Snohomish County Resident 
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